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Ladder Company | Gwaltney Station  
 
 

Chief’s Committee 
 
No progress on Ladder lease. 

 
Frank has refused squirt 43. ACFC has agreed to transfer 

title to ACFA. Still no progress on Frank Tower. 

Chief Pudney has received only one response to his recruitment and retention survey. 
We will address it again next month. 

 
Recruitment and retention class- Saturday, Mayland main campus. 10a-12p. 

 
Chiefs Committee declined to make a recommendation to change the employee 
personnel policy. 

 
 


